
    Office Closure Notice     

 

The Village of Donnelly office will be closed 

from Tuesday, September 2, 2025 to Friday, 

September 5, 2025 for audit purposes. 

 

We’ll reopen and be happy to assist you again 

on Monday, September 8. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

 


